
February 7, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing in support of continuing Governor Lamont's Emergency 

Declarations and also in support of Limited Executive Orders.   

 

While cases are currently declining we are still in the midst of  

We don’t know what is going to happen next: new variant, or 

more contagious variants perhaps?   For this and other reasons  

it is imperative that Governor Lamont maintain the flexibility to  

react quickly.  The fact that our CT legislature is only in session until May 

complicates a difficult situation 

 

I am one of those people who is in that vulnerable age group.  I am 

extremely grateful for the protective measure we have here in CT and I 

really appreciate being able to vote by absentee ballot using the Covid 

absentee ballot option.   

 

Thank you 

Stephanie Ross 

Westport, CT 


